From: Marie Ida Johnson

To: Victoria McCauley

Cc: Denise Williams; Dale Bickel; Martin Eder; Tim Taylor

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Re: KNSJ 89.1FM NOTIFICATION, RESUMED BROADCASTING SEPTEMBER 29, 2022 (Re: URGENT,
KNSJ 89.1FM REQUEST FOR SPECIAL TEMPORARY AUTHORITY SILENT STATION)

Date: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 2:42:17 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing
attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Hello, Ms. McCauley:
FCC Reference No. 1800B3-DW
KNSJ 89.1FM
Facility ID 172605
KNSJ Notification Resumption of Broadcasting September 29, 2022 (went silent
on February 22,2022 )

Thank you for your phone message in response to my call to you. I am attempting to file a
Resumption of Operations in the LMS file, but I am unsuccessful in finding that option.
Where may I find guidance to do that? Your help is very much appreciated.

Marie Johnson for Martin Eder
KNSJ 89.1FM San Diego
619-283-1100

Via Electronic Filing—email

denise.williams@fcc.gov

Dale.bickel@fcc.gov
victoria.mccauley@fcc.gov

Ms. Denise Williams, Room 4.360
Mr. Dale Bickel
Ms. Victoria McCauley

Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street NE

Washington, DC 20554

Re: FCC Reference No. 1800B3-DW
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KNSJ 89.1FM
Facility ID 172605

KNSJ Notification Resumption of Broadcasting September 29, 2022
(went silent on February 22, 2022 )

No Filing Fee Necessary, Non-commercial Station

Dear Ms. Williams, Mr. Bickel and Ms. McCauley:

On September 30, 2022 we emailed you a notice of resumption of broadcasting on September
29,2022. It appears that we are still listed as silent so I am forwarding our email to you. I
also left a voicemail for Ms. Williams and Ms. McCauley today about our notice. I dialed Mr.
Blckel's phone a number of times but the call would not connect.

It would be appreciated if you could let us know if we need to prepare anything further or file
anything on the LMS or CDBS Electronic Filing Systems.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
Martin Eder

Martin Lder by Marie Johnson

KNSJ 89.1FM — Activist San Diego

On Fri, Sep 30, 2022 at 3:44 PM Marie Ida Johnson <marieidajohnson@gmail.com> wrote:

Via Electronic Filing—email

denise.williams@fcc.gov

Dale.bickel@fcc.qov

Ms. Denise Williams, Room 4.360

Mr. Dale Bickel

Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street NE

Washington, DC 20554
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Re: FCC Reference No. 1800B3-DW

KNSJ 89.1FM
Facility ID 172605

KNSJ Notification Resumption of Broadcasting September 29, 2022
(went silent on February 22, 2022 )

No Filing Fee Necessary, Non-commercial Station

Dear Ms. Williams and Mr. Bickel:

This is to notify you that KNSJ 89.1FM resumed broadcasting on September 29, 2022.
We went silent on February 22, 2022 when heavy icing disabled our antenna. Please let
us know if we need to prepare anything further or file anything on the LMS or CDBS
Electronic Filing Systems.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
Martin Eder

Martin Ldor by Marie Johnson

KNSJ 89.1FM — Activist San Diego



